
 

 

 
February 7, 2022 
 
 
VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov   
 
 
RE: PacifiCorp Notification of Completion of Substantial Vegetation 

Management in accordance with California Public Utilities Code Section 
8386.3.(c)(5)(A): 

 
Dear Director Jacobs: 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or the company) provides this notice in 
accordance with California Public Utilities Code Section 8386.3(c)(5)(A), to inform the 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety that the company has completed a substantial 
portion of the vegetation management requirements of its 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plan.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Pooja Kishore, 
Regulatory Affairs Manager at (503) 813-7314. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Amy McCluskey 
Managing Director of Wildfire Safety & Asset Management 
PacifiCorp  
 
 
cc:  Koko.Tomassian@energysafety.ca.gov 
 compliance@energysafety.ca.gov   


